KIMBERLY LUCAS
DIRECTOR

ED GAINEY
MAYOR

February 27, 2023

President and Members
City Council
City of Pittsburgh

RE: DEDICATE A PORTION OF
HARVARD STREET
DOMI-VAC-2022-05055

Dear President and Members of City Council:

Attached is a request for the proposed dedication of parcel (83-P-167), Harvard Street, being
Parcel B, as laid out on the Subdivision Plan of Block and Lot 83-P-165, as recorded in the
Allegheny County Department of Real Estate, in Plan Book Volume 290, Page 4, in the 11%
Ward, 9" Council District, as shown on the attached plan.

The URA, owners of Lot and Block 83-P-167, submitted a request to dedicate this portion of
Harvard Street to the City of Pittsburgh, for public highway and utility purposes. The acceptance
of this street dedication will complete the Harvard/N Beatty project.

Your favorable approval of this proposed Resolution is hereby recommended.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Lucas (Feb 27, 2023 15:05 EST)

Kimberly Lucas

Director
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